
 

    
   

 
 

 

 

DLE/331.LCO 
 
28th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
School Meals 
 
From 1 October, Natasha’s Law comes into force in the UK. This will mean that Lillie’s is no longer able to make its 
own sandwiches, pasta pots or cold deserts. 
 
Vertas is trying to source external suppliers but, due to national transport issues, this is proving difficult. 
 
Please be aware that there may be less choice for a period of time until this situation is resolved. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Mr D Lee-Allan 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://natashas-law.com/

